Evelyn

I
From: Danielle Taylor <Danielle.Taylor@helenkeller.com>
Sent: Monday, January 19, 2015 10:41 AM
To: 'greg@rints.com’; 'ev@neilmdavis.com’
Subject: FW: New Multi-User License
Attachments: John Alley vct

We need your help. We provided a linlcto the loint Commission do not use abbreviations fist, but the link has
changed. Can you update for us?

http://www joinicommission.org/assets/1/18/do_not _use list.pdf

Thanks,

Danielle Taylor, RHIA, MHA

Medical Records Director and Privacy Officer

LRIy sien

PO Box 610
Sheffield, AL 35660
Phone: 256-386-4015

The information contained within this document is prepared and maintained for use by hospital
quality assurance pursuant to Section 22-21-8 of the Code of Alabama, 1975.

From:; John Alley

Sent: Monday, January 19, 2015 8:31 AM
To: Danielle Taylor

Subject: FW: New Multi-User License

Thanks,

Jotin



Jah;‘a Alley
- Helen Kelber Hospital
Information Systents

(356} 3864585 Waork
(256 A10-2051 Bahile
Jehmalley@helenkellercom
E300 S, Mantgomery &0,
Sheffield, &L 35550

%

From: Stephen Ezell

Sent: Monday, January 19, 2015 8:28 AM
To: John Alley

Subject: FW: New Multi-User License

From: Greg Hammond [mailto:grea@rints.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2011 9:30 AM
To: ev@neilmdavis.com

Cc: Stephen Ezell; *Neil M. Davis'

Subject: RE: New Multi-User License

Hi, Staphen —

We received vour 1P address information, and have configured your license. 1f you have an organizationa! Do Not Use
Hst you would like linked to the site, all vou need to do is send me a copy or a link to an Internet or Intranet set, and we
witl set it up for you.

Thank yvoul

Greg Mammond
Medabbrev.com Suppart

From: ev@neilmdavis.com [mailto:ev@neilimdavis.com}
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2011 4:09 PM

To: Greg Hammond

Cc: 'Stephen Ezell'; 'Neil M. Davis'

Subject: New Multi-User License

Importance: High

Greqg,
Helen Keller Hospital, Sheffield, AL has purchased 3-user licenses and the Do Not Use List.

Please contact Stephen Ezell in order to set up the site. Stephen is the IS Director and his phone number is 256-386-
4045,

Thanks,

Ev

Neil M Davis Associates

NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, contains information from Helen Keller Hospital that may be
confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above.
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